
 

 

 
 
 
11th August 2025 
 
 
Subject: Unaudited Financial Results for the 
Six-Month Period Ended 30th June 2025 
 
 

Oman Flour Mills Company SAOG would like to 
announce that the Board of Directors, in its 
meeting held on 11th August 2025, approved the 
unaudited financial statements for the six-month 
period ended 30th June 2025. 

 

The unaudited financial statements and the Board 
of Directors’ report will be uploaded and made 
available on the Muscat Stock Exchange website. 
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